29 January 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

Virtual Year 9 Parents’ Evening: Online Appointment Booking
Tuesday 9th February 16:00 – 20:00

I would like to invite you to attend our Virtual Year 9 Parents’ Evening on Tuesday 9th February. This is an important evening, which will provide you with an opportunity to meet your child’s teachers to discuss progress and any concerns. 
	
The school has introduced a new, easy to use, online virtual appointment booking system. This allows you to choose your own appointment times with teachers and you will receive an email confirming your appointments.  There will be strict 5-minute appointment times. Whilst we understand that face-to-face appointments have many benefits, I know you will appreciate that this is not possible this year.

Appointments can be made from Tuesday 2nd February (4pm) and will close on Tuesday 9th February (3pm). Any changes after this time will not be possible.

Please visit https://jfs1732.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your appointments.  You will be asked to submit your details and those of your child(ren) to log in.

For some subjects, the number of classes a teacher has in Year 9 means they cannot see every parent.  In particular, for Computing, Art, Music, Technology and Drama.  Please consider whether you need to make an appointment; such as, if your child is thinking of taking these subjects for GCSE. 

If you have specific questions for a teacher you have not been able to meet, please email the teacher directly.

Please CLICK HERE to read a short guide on how to log in and make appointments. You can also watch a guide on how to attend appointments:
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call.  

Please note that it is important to use one of the compatible web browsers and that no other apps/software are open as this may cause a conflict with sound/audio technology. 

Although the School Cloud system has been used successfully for other year groups, please bear with us if there are any issues.  Should you have any problems please email admin@jfs.brent.sch.uk.

Yours sincerely

Miss G Patel
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